
Construction Notice 
Project: Main Street/Cowpath Road Service Line  
Renewals  
North Penn Water Authority (NPWA) will begin the        
renewal of water services on North Main Street, Hatfield 
Borough and Township from School Lane to Bergey Road.  
 
Presently, NPWA has approximately 37 services that are 
connected to an older 6” cast iron line prone to breakage.  
These services will be renewed to our newer 16” ductile 
iron main.  Included with these renewals, we will be      
renewing several fire hydrants and tie-ins to the cross 
streets. 

 
Project Summary: 
This project involves the renewal of 37  water services 
with copper on North Main Street. The water services will 
be renewed from the existing water main to the property 
owner’s curb stop located in the utility right of way behind 
the curb in the grass or sidewalk followed by soil, concrete 
and trench restoration.  
 
We anticipate the construction work to take approximate-
ly 7 to 9 weeks to complete, weather permitting. This 
work is being done in cooperation with Hatfield Borough 
and Hatfield Township’s joint paving program 

 
Timeline: 
The week of  April 14, 2025 - Mobilization and          
construction will begin.    

 
Questions: 
Please call Jim Sharayko, NPWA Construction                   
Superintendent, at 215-855-3617 x 137 Monday through     
Friday between 8:30 am and 4:00 pm.  

Customer Impact: 
In order to ensure the public and workers’ safety, North 
Main Street will be closed to through traffic during the 
hours of work (7:00 am – 3:30 pm). 
  
At the end of each workday, the roadway will be open and 
traversable.  
 
School buses, emergency vehicles and residents will have 
access to their homes, but may experience minor delays 
in some instances. 
 
We will make every effort to keep unobstructed access 
open to local residents to the fullest extent possible.  
 
We have notified your local emergency response units to 
assure they will have access and that your essential      
services are not interrupted.  
 
For your protection, we have documented the property 
frontage of your curbs, sidewalks, blacktop, lawns and 
driveways to ensure that any damage that may be caused 
is restored to a condition that is at least equal to the    
current condition. All concrete, blacktop, or grassy areas 
that are dug up will be restored.  
 
Our Commitment: We regret any inconvenience that you 
may experience during this period. This improvement pro-
ject is part of our ongoing, asset management plan to re-
place older water mains in order to continue to provide 
our customers with high quality drinking water and ade-
quate fire protection.   



Work Zone 


